
EXPECTED EFFECTIVE DATE: JULY 11, 2016

As part of the Business Transition Strategy to transform paper-based oil and gas application processes to 
digital, the BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is advising applicants to complete the registration 
process for the new online payment portal, AMS Payment. 

AMS Payment is a secure payment platform that allows industry to pay for application fees online via Electronic 
Fund Transfer. AMS Payment forms part of the new Application Management System, which is expected to 
launch on July 11, 2016.  At that time most oil and gas applications and associated fees will be submitted and 
paid for online through the new portal, replacing the Commission’s existing paper-based processes.

Until the launch in July, the Commission’s existing payment process will function as normal.

For full details on how to set up a payment account with AMS Payment, please see the Quick Reference 
Guides on the Application Management System page of the Commission’s website, or the updated Permit 
Operations and Administration Manual. 

More information on the Business Transition Strategy can be found here.
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Should you have any questions regarding this Industry Bulletin, please contact:

Ab Dosil
Executive Director, Information Technology
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Ab.Dosil@bcogc.ca
250-419-4444

Valerie Sauve
Acting Executive Director, Finance
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Valerie.Sauve@bcogc.ca
250-419-4475

http://www.bcogc.ca/industry-zone/bts/application-management-system
http://www.bcogc.ca/node/5904
http://www.bcogc.ca/node/5904
http://www.bcogc.ca/industry-zone/bts

